Meeting Notice

The Northern Potter School District's 2025-2026 Proposed Final
General Fund Operating Budget has been prepared and is open for
public inspection at the district business office. The Proposed Final
Budget may also be found by visiting the district's website at
www.northernpottersd.org. A budget hearing will be held on Monday,
June 2, 2025 at 7:00 PM in the Children’s School Library. The final
budget may be adopted during the official meeting which will follow
the budget hearing.



